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August 3, 2021
UPDATED advisory regarding face coverings 

On July 27, 2021, the federal Centers for Disease Control and Prevention issued updated guidance regarding the use of face coverings. Based on the guidance provided by the CDC, and in order to maximize protection of vulnerable individuals from the Delta variant, on July 30, 2021, the Massachusetts Department of Public Health issued a new mask advisory. This update now advises that a fully vaccinated person should wear a mask or face covering when indoors (and not in your own home) if you have a weakened immune system, or if you are at increased risk for severe disease because of your age or an underlying medical condition, or if someone in your household has a weakened immune system, is at increased risk for severe disease, or is an unvaccinated adult.  

For individuals who are not fully vaccinated, it is important that you continue to wear a face covering or mask to help prevent you from spreading COVID-19 to other people. People who show no symptoms of illness may still be able to spread COVID-19.

All people in Massachusetts (regardless of vaccination status) are required to continue wearing face coverings in certain settings, including transportation and health care facilities.

Regardless of vaccination status, the Raynham Health Department continues to strongly advise the following:

· Wear a face covering or mask that covers your nose and mouth when necessary.

· Maintain proper social distancing
· Avoid crowds and poorly ventilated indoor spaces.

· Wash your hands often with soap and water and/or frequently use hand sanitizer.
· Get tested if you have been exposed to or have symptoms associated with COVID-19.

The Raynham Health Department continues to closely monitor public health data and follow guidance from the Massachusetts Department of Public Health. This advisory may change based on new data and/or guidance.
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